
 

 

 
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 March 2005 

1. FENDALTON LIBRARY – PROPOSED PARKING MANAGEMENT 
 
 The Board’s Works, Traffic and Environment Committee had considered a report from the Transport 

and City Streets Unit seeking approval for the installation of kerbside parking limit lines in Jeffreys 
Road and Clyde Road and the provision of no stopping restrictions nearby in Jeffreys Road.   

 
 The Committee was advised that with the proposal to extend the opening hours of the Fendalton 

Library by way of a resource consent hearing, residents had raised concerns regarding potential 
increases in parking related issues in the immediate vicinity of the library and service centre building.   

 
 Clause 9.4 (Part C) of this report records decisions made by the Committee under delegated authority 

for new parking restrictions and consequential revocations.  
 
 The installation of the following proposed kerbside parking limit lines is supported by the Board for 

adoption by the Council. 
 
 Board Recommendation: 
 
 (i) That kerbside parking limit lines be installed at vehicle entrances on the northern side of 

Jeffreys Road between Clyde Road and Chepstow Avenue. 
 
 (ii) That kerbside parking limit lines be installed at the vehicle entrances of 184-188 Clyde Road. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


